MIDWEST ATC SERVICE, INC.

“FLIGHT LEVELS ABOVE THE REST”
WATERBURY-OXFORD FAA CONTRACT TOWER

April 11, 2006
To: Whom it may concern,

| understand that there is some concern about the accuracy of the SAI Graphical display at the
Oxford Airport. The tower personnel at Oxford have been observing the FAA AWOS and the SAl
Graphical displays side by side for the past two years and can state that there have been no
discrepancies observed between the two units. They are now and always have been observed
displaying the same accurate information.

In addition to this, the FAA requires Oxford Tower to terminate the long-line transmission of the
AWOS data and manually disseminate our METAR/SPECI observations. This mandate disables
the call-in feature of the AWOS. The SAI Graphical display fills this gap in the system. The SAl
Graphical display is a very useful tool to the flying community at the Oxford Airport and in my
opinion needs to be returned to service as soon as possible.

Respectfully,

Garry Evans
Air Traffic Manager,
Waterbury-Oxford FCT
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